Institute of Mathematics and Informatics
Bulgarian Academy of Sciences

To the Organizing Committee of the

Spectral Analysis for Quantum Hamiltonians Conference
Centre International de Rencontres Mathématiques (CIRM),
France

DearOrganizing Committee,
Esteemed colleagues,
Dearfriends,

On behalf of the Institute of Mathematics and Informatics at the Bulgarian Academy of
Sciences, | extend our warmest congratulations on the convening of the Conference on
Spectral Analysis for Quantum Hamiltonians.

This conference, dedicated to the memory of the late Georgi Raikov, holds a special place
inour hearts. Georgi was notonly a revered colleague but also a dear friend to many of us
atour institute. His contributions were highly appreciated, and his absence is deeply felt.
The special conference session organized in his honouris a fitting tribute to a man whose
workand character leftan indelible markonusall.

The objective of this conference—to bring together leading experts alongside promising
young specialists in a collaborative and intellectually stimulating environment — is
commendable. Itis our firm belief that the fusion of diverse approaches, viewpoints, and
expertise can catalyze groundbreaking advancements in the field. We are particularly

enthusiastic about the opportunities for cross-disciplinary interaction, uniting specialists
invarious mathematical tools with those focused on physical models.

We are confident that this conference will not only serve as a fitting homage to Georgi
Raikov but will also pave the way for new perspectives and innovations in the study of
quantum Hamiltonians. The Institute of Mathematics and Informatics proudly supports
this endeavour and eagerly anticipates the fruitful outcomes that will undoubtedly
emerge from these collaborative efforts.

Wishingyoua successful and inspiring conference,

Sofia, Bulgaria " Prof. Peter Boyvalenkov
January 15, 2024 Director of the Institute of Mathematics and Informatics,
Bulgarian Academy of Sciences




